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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are celebrating World Book Day on Friday 2nd March.  Famous 

children’s author Sarah Oliver will be in school for the day.  She 

will do assemblies and workshops with children. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Children to dress up as 

a character from a book 

and pay £1 for not wearing  

uniform. 

Prizes for the best dressed in each class. 

Sarah Oliver will be a judge.  Copies of her book 

will be on sale during the day. (£6 each) 
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